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Ref: FOI-062025-0001673 
 
Date: 9.7.25 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act we would like to request the following information: 
 
Request 
 
1. How many peer workers/peer mentors or similar roles does your Trust employ? 
2. How many senior peer worker/peer supervisor/peer development worker or similar roles does your 
Trust employ? 
3. What band(s) are your senior peer worker (or similarly titled) roles? 
4. Can you provide a job description for these roles? 
5. Who supervises the senior peer workers in your Trust 
6. Does your Trust employ a lived experience lead/peer support lead? 
7. If so, what band(s) are they recruited to? 
8. Can you provide a job description for your peer support lead (or similarly titled) role(s)? 
9. Did you receive any allocations via the NHSE Mental Health Programme grant funding over the last 
4 years? –  
10. How many peer workers and peer supervisors (or similarly titled roles) have you trained through 
the NHSE training grant funding route? 
11. How did the grant money help your organisation? 
 
Response 
 
The Trust does not employ peer workers or peer mentors. 
 
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust is not a Mental Health Trust so no grant funding has 
been received. 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 

Trust Headquarters 
Russells Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
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DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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